
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker:  Tim Goertzen 

Worship Leader:  Walter Dyck 

Song Leader:  Luke Klassen 

Pianist:  Riley Dyck 

Date: March 21, 2021 

Sermon Notes 
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Community Announcements 

-Winkler Bible Camp is hiring, do you want to join 
our team? We have seasonal roles including 
lifeguards, wranglers, and cabin leaders available 
as well as permanent positions including 
Operations Director, Maintenance Staff, and 
Guest Group Manager. Check out the jobs section 
on the website to learn more or apply. 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com/jobs. 

-Blood Donor Clinic: 

Thursday, March 25 at Altona – Rhineland Pioneer 
Centre, Main Floor Hall 227 10th Ave NW.   

Clinic time is from 2:00 – 7:00 pm.   

Please call 1-888-236-6238 to book your 
appointment - NO WALK INS please. 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 

Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht – bmcyouthpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

March 28 – Palm Sunday – Diedrich Friesen 
April 2 -   Good Friday     - Gerry Giesbrecht 
April 4 -   Easter Sunday  - Eric Peters  
         

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
-Nettie & Dave Ginter  
 and family 
-Joey & Morgan Friesen 
  Baby Clementine 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: $86, 538 
Income to date: $55, 362 
Needed: $31, 176 
 

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
Lisa & Matt Wiebe (DR) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 
Lord Jesus, thank you for humbling yourself, being 

born as a baby, living a perfect life, and dying on the 
cross to pay for our sins. You are amazing and we 

love you. Give us strength to follow your example of 
serving our family, neighbours, and friends for your 

glory. Amen.  

Church Announcements 

Baptism/Membership Classes                       

-Have you been thinking about taking the next 
step in your journey of faith in Jesus? We want to 
hear about it!  If you’re thinking of getting 
baptised or have already been baptised and 
need to take the step of becoming a member of 
BMC, please contact Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht.  
We would like to start with baptism/membership 
classes in April or May. 

-Sunday School substitute teachers still needed!  
Prayerfully consider this important church 
ministry!  (Due to last minute symptoms that can 
show up at any time, please be prepared for last 
minute notice.) If interested, contact Ingrid 
Friesen or Marilyn Dyck. 

-Online recordings and CD’s will still be available 
later on Sunday. A link will be sent out via email 
once the YouTube video is uploaded.  

Prayer and Praise 

A Quick update from San Carlos, 

  “Hello to everyone!  I apologize for taking so 
long to share about how things are going here in 
San Carlos.  We’re already just over halfway 
through the course and it has been a very, very 
good time.  I’ll give more details later on. Now, 
however, I wanted to ask you for your continued 
prayers for us as staff and students as we are 
facing some difficult issues - when you think of it, 
keep us in your prayers.  Thanks to each and 
every one of you!  God bless,                                      
Ryan”       

 

Sunday, March 21, 2021 
Fifth Sunday in Lent 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 
Prayer  

Worship in Song 
Prayer 

Worship in Song 
Scripture Reading – Mark 10:32-45 

Message – “The servant Savior” 
Closing Song 
Benediction 

Praise 

Wonderful news! 

Sunday School has started up again! 

Prayer 

-Please continue to pray for Isaac Heinrichs (father of 
Nettie & Dave Ginter) who remains in ICU at St. 

Boniface Hospital.  We pray for God’s healing hand. 
Peace for each family member. 

Verse for the Week 

Don’t look out only for your own interests, but take 
an interest in others, too.  You must have the same 

attitude that Christ Jesus had. Philippians 2:4-5 NLT 

Prayer 

-Please keep Joey & Morgan Friesen, and baby 
Clementine in your prayers.  

 

Youth Ministry 

Youth Calendar:  

March 24 – Bible Study. 7-8:30pm. 

March 31 – Spring Break (no youth 

Church Calendar 

We look forward to an installation service for Keith 
Friesen on April 11th!   

 

 


